
THE CONCRETE QUALITY 
CONTROL CHALLENGE - 
TWINS SEPARATED AT BIRTH
Concrete cylinders and the concrete in the actual structure are like 
twins separated at birth.  They both have the same parents, they 
share the same DNA, and if they were both exposed to the same 
environments and life experiences, they would grow up to be similar 
in many ways—perhaps even identical in appearance and behavior.  

But the concrete cylinders and the concrete structure were 
separated at birth.  In fact, they were separated at the end of the 
truck chute.  One was made in layers and placed by hand with 
a scoop with no more than a 12-inch drop, while the other was 
compressed, decompressed, pushed around 90-degree pipeline 
elbows, and dropped for up to 4 feet.  One was mercilessly poked 
and prodded with a steel rod, while the other was shaken with a 
vibrator (or not).  While the rod treatment can increase apparent air 
content, the vibrator always knocks the socks out of the air.  

One twin was left more or less alone, all by itself in a cold or hot 
cruel world for a day or so before it was rewarded by being sent 
off to a spa where it was pampered and kept warm and moist until 
its day of reckoning (but the trip to the spa may have been pretty 
bumpy).  The other twin was left for its prime developmental stages 
in a more or less uncontrolled environment.  Finally they meet, in 
the form of cylinder strength vs. core strength, and air content at the 
chute vs. air content in place.  Is it any wonder that the “twins” are 
now very different from each other?  

This presentation will explore any applications that this story might 
have on specifying and interpreting standard concrete tests.
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